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Re: Standing WaterlRequest Water Blasting 
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With the recent rains there have been safety concerns caused by standing water and sidewalks with 
algae. Before anyone gets seriously injured I would request water blasting of the surrounding sidewalks 
to remove algae. Additionally, standing water causes slipping hazards. 

As you know the Department's limited maintenance and capital improvement resources are concentrated 
on supporting the schools. Therefore, your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 

cc: Director, Department of Administration 
Executive Director, 30th Guam Legislature 

Sincerely, 

N~(1fir;JItN~~OOD' PH.D. 
Superintendent of Education (JIl/ 


